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Our learning this week… 

Political Party Campaigns 

The children have begun working in their political parties. They have decided what 

issues their party feels strongly about and have decided on a name and logo for 

their party. The four groups, who will be writing 

campaign material and persuading the school 

community to vote for them, are as follows: 

Eco Warriors 

E.P.S (Eco Powered Sports) 

Fitness Frenzy 

Wildlife Warriors 

There was a strong feeling of tackling environmental issues and improving health of 

the local community! All groups showed very mature and forward thinking ideas-

what fantastic citizens they are going to make in the future! 

Cycling and Street Dance! 

This term we will be cycling every Tuesday and Learning street 

dance every Thursday. All the children really enjoyed both of 

the first sessions of these activities. I will put pictures in later 

newsletters as our dance routine develops! 

Visitors from the Houses of Parliament 

The children are very excited about a visit from Luke Hall MP and a meeting with the 

parliament education outreach department both this Friday (More information to 

follow next week). 
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